
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 9, 2020 

 

Parent/community update 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

“We need your help” 

 
In order to gauge the technology needs of our students, we need your help.  If you have not been 

contacted by someone from the district, please contact the school.  We need everyone to participate in our 

technology survey.  You can call the school on Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 509-633-1442.  In 

order to have a distance learning platform ready by April 20th we need this data. 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a flyer from the Tribal Emergency Management in tomorrow’s distribution.  Please 

take a moment and read their request for our community.  This statement is made in partnership 

with the County and State. 

 

We had a really good training today on “Distance Learning”.  It gave some clarity and will help 

us with organizing our direction over the next few weeks.   

 

There are currently 7 COVID-19 cases in our service area.  Please, it is more imperative than ever that 

you follow the social distance guidelines established by the state.   

 

Stay Home / Stay Safe, keep your distance (10 feet) and wash your hands. 
 

Mr. Turner 

 

 Superintendent, B. Paul Turner 
 

Grand Coulee Dam School District  301-J is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer 

   


